
CAT PACKS

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to share a great benefit with you! Orrick Methodist Church and Orrick Christian
Church will be continuing to fund our Cat Packs for the 2022-2023 school year.

Cat Packs are bags of additional food to be taken home by students who have this need.
The bag of food will include meal items and snacks to supplement the food you provide for your
child/children on weekends. Cat Packs will be sent home with your student on Fridays (or
the last day of the school week) throughout the school year. Elementary Cat Packs will be
placed in the students’ classrooms and Junior & High School Cat Packs can be picked up in the
High School office.

Are you interested in participating?
If you would like a Cat Pack- Please fill out the form below and return to Mrs. Guilkey

If not, please feel free to recycle this paper

Sincerely,
Jaci Guilkey
Elementary School Counselor
jguilkey@orrick.k12.mo.us
816-770-3922 ext. 228

Cat Packs

Student Name/s: (Please list all school-aged children)

Parent Name:

Please return to Mrs. Guilkey
Elementary School Counselor

mailto:jguilkey@orrick.k12.mo.us

